
COVID-19 Admissions Policy Amendments 

Due to COVID-19 precautions and closures, Trevecca's PA 
Program will be making the following temporary adjustments to 

their admission policies  for the 2023-2024 CASPA cycle: 

1. We recommend the GRE be taken at a testing center to minimize the risk of test administration 
problems. If you cannot locate a testing center near you, we will accept GRE tests administered 
"at home." The PA program will not process your application for interview selection until your 
official GRE score is posted to your CASPA application. The official score must be posted to 
CASPA no later than October 1 at 11:59 pm Eastern Standard Time. The GRE code for Trevecca is 
#0532.

2. As of fall 2021, we returned to our prior standard requirement that all science courses be taken 
in person. We understand some areas of the country and the world continue to have limited 
access to in-person educational opportunities due to COVID. If you have a COVID-related reason 
for taking, or needing to take, a science course in an online or hybrid format, please reach out to 
us as we will be reviewing individual situations for approval and requesting an exemption form to 
be completed.

3. Any online or hybrid science courses taken during spring, summer or fall of 2020 and spring 
and summer of 2021 will continue to be accepted under the prior COVID-19 policy. At the time of 
application via CASPA, please list all science courses which you were required to take as online/
hybrid during this time due to COVID university policy.

4. We strongly advise our prospective students not to utilize the option of
pass/fail or satisfactory/unsatisfactory even if offered by your university. As a future
graduate student, having a letter grade to reflect mastery of course material is critical and 
provides academic comparison.

In summary, submitting an application before completing all of the admissions requirements 
will cause your application to remain on hold. You will be eligible for the interview selection 
process only after all requirements are completed. The last day to submit and complete an 
application with all requirements fulfilled is October 1, 2023 at 11:59 pm EST. No submissions of 
any type will be accepted after that date. If you have further questions, please contact one of our 
admissions team members. We look forward to working with you during the application and 
admissions process! 

Teresa Vines, PA Admissions Coordinator, tvines@trevecca.edu 
Katrina M. Gill, Director of Admissions, PA Program, kgill@trevecca.edu 


